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Intersection upgrade Old Northern Road and Cross Street, Baulkham 
Hills – investigation work from 17 November  

Federal Road Safety Program  

November 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pay respect to Elders past and present. 

 

Transport for NSW will be upgrading 
the intersection of Old Northern Road 
and Cross Street, Baulkham Hills to 
improve safety for all road users. 
 
This project is part of the broader Federal Road 
Safety Program which aims is to reduce crashes 
and enhance safety on key roads throughout the 
state. The Australian and NSW Governments have 
invested over $600 million since 2020 into 
improving road safety across New South Wales.  
 
What work are we doing? 
Transport is looking to improve intersection safety 
for pedestrians crossing the road and vehicles 
entering or exiting Cross Street. 
We will be doing investigation work to inform the 
design for the proposed safety improvements.  
 
Our work will include potholing and trenching to 
locate utilities and services at the four corners of 
the intersection. 
 
When and where we’ll be working 
We will be on site for up to two day and five night 
shifts from Sunday 17 November until Friday 20 
December 2024, weather permitting.  
 
Our day work hours will be between 7am and 6pm 
from Monday to Friday.  
 

Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 
5am from Sunday to Friday. 
 
What will this mean for you? 
You may notice vehicles, equipment, and trucks in 
the area as we complete this work. 
 

Our work may be noisy at times. We will make sure 
to complete the noisier work by midnight. We will 
make every effort to lessen the disturbance where 
possible. 
 
Traffic changes  
There will be temporary traffic changes during our 
work hours. Partial lane closures and a 40km/h 
speed limit will be in place for the safety of our 
workers and motorists. 
 
Motorists are advised to follow signs and traffic 
controllers’ directions. 
 
We will maintain the access of vehicles, including 
buses, and pedestrians throughout the work 
period.  
 
We will also ensure access to properties in and 
around the work zone is maintained. 
 

We thank the community for their patience while 
we complete this work. 
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Location of work area  

 
 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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